DEPARTMENT OF LAW ENFORCEMENT

The Criminal Justice Professionalism Program announces a public meeting for a Probable Cause Determination to which all persons are invited to attend.

DATE AND TIME: December 5, 2006, 1:00 p.m. – Open

PLACE: Florida Department of Law Enforcement, 2331 Phillips Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32308

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: To determine if probable cause exists to proceed with possible disciplinary action. 

A copy of the Probable Cause case agenda can be obtained by calling: Brenda Presnell, (850)410-8648, at the Florida Department of Law Enforcement, Criminal Justice Professionalism Program, Bureau of Standards, Professional Compliance Section, P. O. Box 1489, Tallahassee, Florida 32302. 

Any person requiring a special accommodation at this meeting because of a disability or physical impairment should contact Donna Hunt, (850)410-8615, at least 2 weeks prior to the meeting.
